
EXTENSIVE OUTAGE PLANNED IN ZUNI ON MARCH 10, 2021
An upgrade to improve the quality and reliability of power to the Pueblo of Zuni area will require CDEC to 

perform an extensive outage on March 10, 2021, from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.
The outage is necessary to enable CDEC to disconnect power lines from the old Zuni substation 

equipment and reconnect the cables to the new substation.
It’s critical for those in the Zuni area who depend on electricity-powered medical equipment to have 

battery-powered backups or make arrangements to stay in a location with access to electricity during this 
outage. CDEC is working with public-safety offi cials, schools and other Zuni agencies to ensure the area is 
fully aware of the upcoming planned outage.

In an effort to reduce the outage time, crews will work as diligently as safety allows to make the power 
line switch-over to the new substation equipment. Thank you, in advance, for your understanding and 
patience as we complete this $2.3 million investment to improve our service to you.


